
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Conner Kenny, Chair 

Planning Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Mark Graham, Senior Planner 
                  Planning and Zoning Department 
  
DATE:      July 13, 2020 
  
RE:      C14-2020-0016, – 7113 Burnet Road 
  Late Backup – Reciprocal Access Easement Agreement  
 
************************************************************************ 
On Thursday, July 9, 2020, Michael Gaudini, Agent with Armbrust and Brown, 
submitted a copy of the executed and recorded “Reciprocal Access Easement 
Agreement” that provides signalized access to 7113 Burnet Road. The Agreement was 
reviewed by Austin Transportation Engineering, Sangeeta Jain, and her comments were 
revised in the Amanda system on Friday July 10, 2020. These comments were received 
after the staff report was submitted for the July 14, 2020 Planning Commission meeting. 
Please see Sangeeta Jain comments below. 
 
Updated July 10, 2020: 
 
“A reciprocal access easement has been created and recorded by the owner with the 
tract to the north of this site. This will allow for safe ingress and egress from this 
property at the Greenlawn Parkway, which has a traffic signal. Additional mitigations 
may be required at the time of site plan, when the land uses and intensities have been 
finalized. 
 
 
Attachment:  Reciprocal Access Easement Agreement 
 
 
 
 
 



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 


